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Congratulations to Misha from Thamesford Public School for winning 

the 2024 Peace Poster Contest. This year’s theme was “Peace without 

Limits”. Misha’s poster was sponsored by the Thamesford Lions. Her 

quote about Peace: “To find world peace you must find peace within 

yourself.” Shown is Misha receiving her award from DG Bill Robinson 

and Lion Brian Voigt of the Thamesford club. 

The Contest:

Inspires Young People to Showcase Their Talent.

Creates memories that will last a lifetime.

Imagine more than 600,000 children sharing their visions of peace.

Thanks  to clubs that participated. If you have questions regarding the 

contest  contact A15 Peace Poster Co-ordinator Lion Debbie Nelligan: 

peacepost@a15lions.org or 905 870-7709.
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